
From: Stairs, Clayton <cstairs@southstrandnews.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 10/8/2015 1:53:20 PM
Subject: Please send a statement from the governor about flooding evacuations

Hi Chaney,
 

Please send a statement from the governor about flooding evacuations as soon as possible.
 
We have a lot of people calling to find out what the situation is.
 
Do Pawleys Island and Georgetown residents need to evacuate?
 

Clayton Stairs
 
Staff Writer
 
Georgetown Times
 
Waccamaw Times
 
Inlet Outlook
 
South Strand News
 
E-mail: cstairs@southstrandnews.com
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